RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
SHERWOOD VILLAGE COUNCIL
FEBRUARY 18, 2019

The regular meeting of the Sherwood Village Council which was to be held on February 18,
2019 was cancelled due to a lack of quorum because there were not enough council
members who could be at the meeting.




